
 

 

 

July 9, 2021 
 
 
 
To Our Customers: 
 
 
Effective with shipments on and after Monday, August 9, USG will increase price on the 
following products.   
 

• All bead and trim products will increase 10% which includes all Paper-Faced Bead & 
Trim and Metal Bead products. 

• All sealant products will increase 10% which includes Sheetrock® Brand Acoustical 
Sealant and Sheetrock® Brand Firecode® Smoke-Sound Sealant. 
 

Please contact your USG sales representative if you have any questions.  As always, we 
thank you for your business and support for USG products.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

  
Brian Tauke  
General Manager 

Steve Bjorklund 
SVP National Accounts 

 
 
 
Coverage Area: United States 


